
I am in support of HB1307. 

 

Prohibiting service based on vaccine status is medical discrimination and segregation plain and simple.  

It is also potentially a HIPPA violation…Individuals may be medically unable to receive the vaccination or 

have denied the service for several other reasons, they are not required to disclose this information to 

anyone.   

Entities determined to provide public accommodation have no right to ask medical questions and 

people using them should not have to provide this information. 

Are we are on our way back to people using different drinking fountains, different restrooms, sitting in 

different parts of the bus??? 

Put an end to this nonsense now and send a message for future endeavors as well. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Dr. Allen Rudolph 


